
 
 

COACH COMMUNICATIONS 
 
This information below will help you understand how coaches may be reaching out to you before and 
after the session. 
 
As you know, youth coaches from multiple local programs will be attending the Showcase.  Many of 
these coaches have open spots on their teams for the upcoming 2018 season.   
 
Coaches will be evaluating the players on the field during the activities and keeping track of their 
observations.  If a coach is interested in contacting you regarding your player, there is a particular 
process that the coach will follow.   

 
1. Each player will receive a tryout number that will be associated with your player, you as 

guardian, and your contact information.   
2. Beginning the night before the event, the coaches will have access to the full list of players, 

including their tryout number. 
3. If a coach is interested in your player, that coach will select your player from the list using their 

tryout number. 
4. The coach will then fill out a short form, providing their name, team name, and contact info. 
5. Once they fill this out and submit the request, you will automatically receive an email with the 

information the coach provides  
 
At that time, you can reach out to the coach to begin a conversation about the team and your player. 
  
Please remember, coaches are not obligated to contact every player, and you as parents are not 
obligated to accept an offer from a coach. 
 
Note – if you indicate during registration that you would not like for coaches to contact you, then your 
player’s tryout number will not be available for coaches to access and submit contact requests.   
 
FAQ’s: 

• Will coaches be able to see my email address or phone number? 
o Coaches will fill out a form indicating their interest in your player, and you will 

automatically receive an email with the coach’s information.  The coach will not see 
your email or phone number in the system we are using unless you explicitly approve of 
this in registration. 

• When will coaches be able to start reaching out to me if they are interested in my player? 



o Rosters will be finalized and coaches will be able to start reaching out to parents via our 
system the evening before the Showcase Series. 

o For walk-up registrations, these players will be visible in the system to coaches within 24 
hours of the conclusion of the event. 

• What happens if I don’t hear from any coaches? 
o If you do not hear from a coach within 7 days, it is likely that the coach has filled the 

roster. 
o Coaches will be able to submit contact requests to parents for up to 2 weeks after the 

session. 
o After that point, if a coach would like to reach out to one of the players, they will be 

able to contact us to unlock the contact form for that player. There may come a time in 
the future where the coach will have a roster need and we will support that process. 

  
Additional FAQ’s are available at www.traininglegends.com/showcase-jan2018/. 
 
One of the main objectives of the Showcase Series is to facilitate exposure for players to coaches and 
provide a vehicle for conversations and opportunities that may not have been available otherwise. 
 
Thanks again for signing up for the Training Legends Showcase Series!  Let us know if you have any 
questions! 
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